
From: Justin A
To: Bohl, James; Lee, Chris; planadmin
Subject: 170406 Support Letter - 1550 Goll Mansion Development
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2017 5:11:34 PM

Zoning & Neighborhood Development and City Plan Commission,

I'm a resident of downtown Milwaukee and currently reside at Juneau Village Towers. I moved
downtown 5 years ago and have witnessed the surge in development first hand. Downtown has been
getting more and more exciting/vibrant by the day. This project will only serve to continue that
momentum. To jeopardize this project due to a few wealthy condo owners next door would be foolish
and the loss of that potential tax base would not be in the best interest of the rest of the city. Please
consider your entire district and not just the interests of the condo owners at 1522 N Prospect. Thank
you.

Justin Allemang
1029 N Jackson St #508A
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